
 

Wednesday, October 23, 2024 

Press Release for Immediate Release 

to the Public 

Please be advised:  

The Village of Monticello Board of 

Trustees will be having a Special 

Meeting on Wednesday, October 

30th, 2024 at 3:00pm and will also 

be going into an Executive Session 

for a Personnel Matter. 

All are welcomed to attend. 

Thank you. 


